
We invite you to join us in supporting the
 Minnesota Association of Naturopathic Physicians 

TUESDAY, 
DECEMBER 3RD

Legislative Efforts for Naturopathic
Doctors in Minnesota 

Help Expand the Scope of Practice

Continuing Education Programs 

Increasing awareness of naturopathic
medicine so as to serve our communities

Support:

Any dollar
amount helps!  


